
SPECIAL MEETING 
December 29, 2014 

 
A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Alfred was held at 5:00 pm December 29, 2014 for the 
purpose of adopting Local Law #1-2014 An Amendment to the Town of Alfred Zoning Law.  All Board members 
were present with Mary Stearns arriving at 5:05.   Also present was Mark Klingensmith and Town Clerk Janice 
Burdick.  Representing the press was David Snyder of the Alfred Sun. 
 
Approval of Resolution #1-2014 SEQR Long Environmental Assessment Form Parts 1 & 2.  A motion was made by 
Jerry Snyder seconded by Fion MacCrea and carried 4-0 to adopt this resolution. 
Adoption of Local Law #1- 2014 An Amendment to the Town of Alfred Zoning Law- motion by Mary Stearns, 
seconded by Bob Ormsby and carried 5-0. 
Jerry Snyder commented that this is in keeping with what the public wants and keeping consistent with our 
Comprehensive Plan.  Also, the Governor announced that he is prohibiting fracking in New York State. 
 
A motion to adjourn at 5:20 pm was made by Dan Acton, seconded by Jerry Snyder and carried 5-0. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Janice L. Burdick 
Town Clerk 


